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Comments: The proposed forest plan prevents winter snowmobile access to large tracts of the Lolo NF.  I am

opposed to further closing public lands to snowmobile access.  Backcountry access via snowmobile results in

negligible impact to the environment and furthers the USFS intent of public land use for all.


